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hingram447@c2kni.net
Tel:02866348598

                May 2019 Newsletter

School Closings Term 3
The school will be closed on Monday 6th May for the Bank Holiday.

The School will be closed on Friday 24th, Monday 27th and Tuesday 28th May for the mid-term break.
Spring has finally arrived
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Turlough and Eunan from P.1 showing how much their sunflowers have grown.

Confirmation
Confirmation takes place in St Patrick’s Church, Holywell on Sunday 19th May at 3.00 p.m. we would like to extend our best wishes all our Year Seven children who are taking the sacrament. This is a very special occasion in the lives of our children and the parish. Fr Ramon Munster will officiate at the ceremony.
First Communion
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First Communion will take place on Saturday 1st June at 11.00 a.m. It is important that we have a full choir on this day to support our Year Four children, on this very special occasion. So if choir members could keep this please keep this Saturday morning free, we would really appreciate it. Thanks. We will need some help with refreshments after Communion if anyone is available please let us know.

After-school activities

After-school multi-skills/soccer continues this term beginning on Monday 13th May. If you haven’t received a form, please let us know as we have them in the school.
Action Cancer Thanks
 A HUGE thank-you to each and everyone here at St Mary’s. As a school community we have raised £675 for Action Cancer. £375 will pay for the “Big Bus” and the remaining £300 will go to Action Cancer’s “Breast Friends Together” campaign. Thank-you all so much for your support it is greatly appreciated. The “Big Bus” will be here at the school on Friday 10th May.
Gardening

Many thanks to those parents who were in, helping Miss Tracey with painting the picnic tables, the woodwork and the tyres around the school. We are very grateful for all your help and support. Many thanks to those who are helping out with the gardening club too.
Cross Country
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The Fermanagh Cross Country Championships will take place in the Bawnacre at the end of May (date to be confirmed). All children wishing to take part must fill in a form and return it to the school as soon as possible. We would encourage all children from Year 4 to Year 7 to take part as we always have a great day out. All children from Year 4 to 7 have received a form today.
School Nurse
The school nurse will be coming to the school on 14th, 15th and 16th May to visit our Year 1 children.
Happy Birthday
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Our Roots of Empathy baby Cillian is one years old on Wednesday 1st May. Happy Birthday Cillian. We would like to thank Cillian and his mum Sinead for being a part of our Roots of Empathy Programme this year. The children have really enjoyed watching Cillian learn and grow. It has been [image: image6.jpg]


our privilege to have Cillian as part of our school for the year. Thanks so much. 
Farm Safety Workshop

The Health and Safety executive will be coming to the school on Friday 17th May to do workshops with the children on Health and Safety around the Farm. 
Tennis
Children from Year 1 – 5 will be having Tennis on Thursday mornings for the next six weeks, beginning tomorrow Thursday 2nd May. So each class should wear their P.E uniform on Thursdays. Children do not need any equipment.  The cost of the tennis will be £5 for the six weeks. Please fill in the reply slip below and return to the school. Thanks.
____________________________________________________

Tennis
My child/ren______________________will be doing Tennis on 

Thursday mornings. I enclose £5 per child.

Signed:__________________Parent/Guardian
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